
                                                    Clovis West High School Morning Announcements 
      Thursday, May 9, 2024 

 
 

      Meetings/Events Today 
• No lunch detention TODAY.  
• Attention LSSC – your money and bundt cake order forms are due 

TODAY! 
•  

  Student Announcements  
 

• Your Mental Health Matters!  Do you like chocolate??  Did you know 
that dark chocolate has been shown to help boost brainpower?  Dark 
chocolate contains ingredients that improve alertness and mental 
ability.  Try it! 

• So, you think you can spell? Come see Clovis West’s musical, The 
25th Annual Putnam County Spelling Bee! This show runs May 8-11 
at 7:00 pm in B3, the Drama Room. The cost of the show is 10 
dollars. You might find yourself being part of this hilarious show.  In 
this musical, some audience members will get to compete in the 
competition on stage with the actors! Find a poster around the school 
and scan the QR code to purchase your ticket.  

• Calling all African American Seniors! Don’t forget to sign up for the 
31st African American Student Recognition Program on June 2nd!   
Use the QR Code on Minga to register today before the upcoming 
deadline of May 22, 2024.  Reach out to Mrs. McCoy with additional 
questions via email. moniquemccoy@cusd.com 

• Are you graduating this year and expecting to receive money? If so, 
you will need a place to deposit your funds.  EECU is here to meet 
your financial needs. If you are 15-17 years old, you can open an 
account by yourself or with a parent by showing your school ID and 
knowing your social security number. EECU will make the opening 
deposit for new student accounts opened by May 17th!! When you are 

mailto:moniquemccoy@cusd.com


a member of EECU, you are eligible to apply for a scholarship! Visit 
the branch today for more information! 

• Senior Announcements 
   

• Attention Latino Senior students- if you are interested in wearing a 
Latino Serape Sash at graduation, please stop by the SRC office for 
more information.  A picture and a request to wear adornment at 
graduation form must be completed and turned in to the DP office no 
later than May 10th.   

• Attention Seniors- White Card Day is just around the corner. Per your 
Senior Book and graduation contract, you must complete all your 
detention hours before picking up your cap and gown. Stop by SRC 
to check if you own any hours. Do not wait until the last minute.  

• Attention seniors!  If you would like to perform at Baccalaureate 
auditions will be Wednesday at lunch in the choir room.  We are 
looking for singers, musicians, dancers, or any creative performance 
talent that you would like to showcase.  If you have any questions 
please see Mrs. Hurley in C-4 or Mrs. Florer in the choir room.   

•  

Club Member Announcements   
•  

• Good Luck to: 
 

• Monday:                               
• Tuesday:                  
                
                                                                        
• Wednesday:  
                          
                                                 
                            
• Thursday:   State Diving 
                       Var. Golf @ Ridge Creek 

                                                JV Golf Tee it up Tour @ Pheasant  



                                                    Run 
• Friday:                            

                     
             

               

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

              
 

                                                         

 
                 
                 
                 

 

 

            
                                                                                                



                                                  
                                                   

                           
                     
                                     

                   
           

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


